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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

8th June 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

To support the children who wish to take the CSSE 11+ next September we are offering two after school 

clubs.  The clubs will commence the week commencing the 12th June and run until week beginning the 

10th July. 

 

On Mondays Mr Kyndt will offer a mathematics booster session and on Fridays Miss Wakefield will offer 

an English booster session.  The sessions will run from the end of school until 4:15pm.  In each session 

your child will be guided through the question types and examples of the required standard for these 

challenging tests. 

 

If you would like your child to attend, please the form on the link below.   

 

I would also like to remind you that if you do wish your child to sit the 11+ they must be registered on 

the CSSE site by the 30th June. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/aaWLz11K3s  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Kyndt 
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